
                                                                                                     
 

Friday 3rd March 2017 

Dear Parents/carers, 

 

It has been a busy and fun packed book week resulting in a school full of book characters today! There are 

some amazing wooden spoon characters around the school, please take some time to have a look. The 

children spent the afternoon with their family group yesterday, swapping books and eating cakes. There 

was a book quiz for all the children and a small group went to the annual library school quiz. I hope the 

children enjoy spending their vouchers at the weekend! Have a look in galleries on our website at the great 

fun we have had. http://www.bishopstawton-primary.devon.sch.uk/web  

Volley ball  

Sixteen children had the opportunity on Wednesday to go to a volleyball workshop led by Denise Austin 

(GBR Coach.) They met an Olympic physio and a professional volleyball player. They also took part in profile 

testing with the Volleyball England Talent Team. They had a great time and their behaviour was 

outstanding.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parking: Thank you to those of you who have made the effort to park more safely, unfortunately a parent 

was unable to use the path this week due to a car blocking the way for her pushchair. Please continue to 

think before you park and be prepared to walk a short distance if needed.  

Thank you  

Sickness Policy   

It can be upsetting when children seem fine but are unable to attend school due to sickness but please 

note if your child has been unwell at home with sickness and/or diarrhoea please keep your child off school 

for a minimum of 48 hours following the last episode of illness. 

If your child is sick and/or has diarrhoea at school we will contact you to collect your child as soon as 

possible. Your child should then remain off school for a minimum 48 hour period following the last episode 

of illness. When your child returns to school we do ask that they are well enough to be eating their normal 

diet. 

Eye/skins infections should be treated and cleared before returning back to school. Thank you. 

*Book Worm Club: This will now start after Easter due to lack of interest (KS2)  

After School Care 

Please make sure you book your children into Claire’s Kids in advance. They need to make sure the ratio of 

staff is correct and they can’t do this if children turn up without booking. Thank you! 
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With very best wishes 

Melanie Smallwood 

After school clubs (3.20-4.20pm)  

Mon: Gaming club, Music Club 

Tues: Irish Dancing, Construction,  

Wednesday: Netball 

Thurs: Soccer skills, Creative KS1/KS2, NO Book 

Worm Club 

Please collect promptly from after school clubs 

On site After School Child Care_Claire’s Kidz 

Mon-Thursday  3.15-5.30pm 
£3.50 per hour including a snack 

Just call to enquire and book your child’s place: 

01271 346529 

Email: newport@claireschildrensnurseries.co.uk 
*Please note that you must pay promptly for this child care 

service. If your child is not attending you must let Claire’s know 

so that they can arrange staffing around the numbers. 
 

PTFA 
Dates for your diary:  

Fun night: Friday 24th March 
Family Quiz Night: 21st April  

Next meeting date: Thursday 16th March @ 2pm 
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